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Scripture Reading   

(Congregation reads together) 

 

 

“Holy Holy Holy” 

 

“Ever Be” 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

 

“We Believe” 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

The Simplicity of Jesus’ Ministry 

Matthew 4:17-23 

 

 

 

Invitation 

“There Is A Redeemer” 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Sept. 6th 

 First Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for ALL Classes 

 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

Monday, Sept. 7th 

 Church Offices will be closed in 

 observance of Labor Day.           

 

Wednesday, Sept. 9th 

  Bible Study in Sanctuary 6:00 p.m. and  

         On facebook @ 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 

Sunday, Sept. 13th 

    Worship Service @  8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 Corporate Prayer 4:00 p.m., Sanctuary 

 Deacons Meeting 5:00 p.m. 

Sept. 6th-Sept. 13th 

Sept. 8th 
Doug Rosser 

Kim Compton 
Sept. 12th 

Bobby Kerns 
Mandy Pope 

Addie Jane Minton 
Chase Haynes 

Sept. 13th 
Mac Allen 
Kelly Bates  

 
 
 
 
 

Please pray for those who will 
be traveling and celebrating 
with family members on this 
Labor Day Weekend. 

___________________ 
 
Online Prayer Requests 

 
During this time of  

separation caused by 
the pandemic, we are 

asking everyone to  
include cell number and 
address information on 

our online prayer  
requests. This will allow 

our church family to 
send (text/call/write) 

words of  
encouragement along 

with our prayers. 
Thank you,  
Paul Harper 

 
 
 
 

RECOGNITON OF MUSIC DIRECTOR 
JOE WINGARD AND FAMILY 

We want to recognize and celebrate our new Minister 
of Music, Joe Wingard, along with his wife, Gayle 
and son, Vaughn.. Because of Covid-19 and social 
distancing, we haven’t been able to have the usual 
fellowship and pounding for them. Instead, we would 
like to present Joe and his family with gift cards to 
show our love and appreciation. The gift cards can 
be from eating establishments, Walmart, Target, 
Lowe’s, etc. The cards wil be presented to Joe on 
Sunday, Sept. 27th. You may start bringing your gift 
cards now. A designated place or person will be  
announced. Thank you so much for being a loving 
and caring Church Family. 

 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Please pray for those who will 

Online Prayer Requests 

include cell number and 
address information on 

requests. This will allow 

PFBC ONLINE CHURCH LIFE 
DIRECTORY 

 

PFBC is updating the online 
Church Life Directory to  
ensure it has all church  
member’s cell phone numbers 
so we can use the directory for 
ministry contacts especially 
while we are separated during 
the pandemic. If anyone prefers 
that their cell phone number 
NOT be published in the  
Directory (it will be password 
protected for Church family), 
please contact the Church  
office. Thank you!!! 

PIEDMONT BENEVOLENCE 
CENTER NEWS!!! 

 
Please remember 
the $10.00 for a 
Turkey campaign. 
You may give  your 
contribution thru 
November 15th. 

 
Star of Christmas 

If you know of any family who 
might need help with their chil-
dren’s Christmas, 12 years and 
under, please let them know we 
will be signing them up, Mon., 
Sept. 28th through Thurs., Oct. 
1st at the Piedmont Benevolence 
Center. On the evening of Oct. 
1st we will have openings (by 
appointment only) from 4:00 

p.m.-6:00 p.m. 

MOMS & MIRACLES!! 
Moms and Miracles is in 
need of donations. 
These donations will be 
used to purchase  
welcome gifts each time 
a new baby is born to a 
family in our church. 
Thank you in advance for 
your help! 
 

CORPORATE PRAYER 
We will be having our corporate 
prayer meeting on Sunday, Sept. 
13th @ 4:00 p.m. in the  
Sanctuary preparing us for the 
visit of Dr. Lawrence Phipps. 
There will be an insert with next 
weeks bulletin detailing who the 
prayer leaders will be and their 
numbers. Please plan on being 
present for this prayer service. 
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